
METRO REGIONAL PARKS AND GREENSPACES 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE (RPAGAC)

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

Due to a lack of agenda items, the Tuesday, June 1,1999 meeting has been cancelled.

For your summertime reading enjoyment, however, we are enclosing a copy of Metro's Open 

Spaces Land Acquisition Report to Citizens: Four Years and 4,400 Acres. This serves as 

documentation of the laudable achievements made with a significant contribution from this 

committee.

The next scheduled Advisory Committee meeting:

Tuesday, July 6,1999, 6:3Q p.m., Metro Regional Center, Room 270

Delectable food and refreshing beverages will be provided, as usual. The word is there will be a 

jam-packed agenda of exciting and important items. (These last notes are included in case an 

inducement is necessary to convince you not to extend your 4th of July holiday one more day.)

See you in July. Call if you have any questions.

Patricia Sullivan (503) 797-1870


